
 
Piraeus, 28/01/2020 

 
 

INVITATION FOR EXPRESSION OF INTEREST 
 
 
Piraeus Port Authority S.A. is interested in proceeding with award of procurement of PCs, Microsoft 

Licenses & installation and configuration services for the needs of IT Department. 

 

Interested parties are invited to submit their expression of interest in writing, until 3rd February 2020, 

and at 16:00 hours either: 

 

a. by appearing in person at the office number 212 (Procurement Department) at the following 

address: 

   Piraeus Port Authority S.A. 

  Procurement Department  

    10, Akti Miaouli, 185 38, Piraeus 

b. by email to the following email address: procurement@olp.gr. 

c. by post at the previously mentioned address. 

 

The Interested Parties that will submit their interest at this stage will receive detailed information and 

data, following their written application/ request within five (5) days from the publication date of the 

present invitation and after submitting to PPA SA a signed NDA (Non-Disclosure Agreement) by the 

authorized person or the Legal Representative according to the attachment herein. 

 

The NDA must be accompanied by relevant proof of the signatory. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

The CHAIRMAN of the BoD 

 

YU Zeng Gang 
 
 
                                                        

CHAIRMAN OF THE BoD 

 


